
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Monday, 13 March 2017 10:58 AM 
To: Tom Walsh 

Subject: RE: AM2016/22 

 
Dear Mr Walsh,  
 
I refer to your email below dated 9 March 2017.  
 
The Commission has determined to grant your request for an extension of time to file your reply 
materials by 5.00pm Friday 17 March 2017.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Katrine Huynh  
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au  
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
Please be aware my telephone number has changed. My new phone number is (02) 9308 1812. Please 
update your records accordingly. 
 
From: Tom Walsh [mailto:tom.walsh7@internode.on.net]  

Sent: Thursday, 9 March 2017 4:01 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: AM2016/22 

 
Dear Vice President Hatcher, 
I would like to request an extension of time to submit a detailed submission on why I would like to 
have the ‘Building and General On-site Award’ amended. I did not receive any correspondence in 
December last year about this matter and the deadline that was imposed. I am not a company (any 
more) I am just a worker in the field and would like request the award to be amended because I am 
part of this industry and relate to everything that I am submitting. If you could grant me this 
extension and provide me with a date I will write back to you or your colleagues a more detailed 
submission than I wrote on the ‘application form’ in August last year.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Tom Walsh. 
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